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Traffic Alert: Woodland Shores Road Daytime Lane Closures 

Crews are scheduled to install eight speed humps and reduced speed limit (30 mph to 25 mph) signs beginning Monday, 
March 25 on Woodland Shores Road between Maybank Highway and Riverland Drive for traffic calming. This work is 
anticipated to be complete by Friday, March 29. 

Details: 

• Work will occur from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

• Lane closures will be intermittent.

• Traffic control will be present to direct traffic.

• All work is weather dependent.

• Motorists are asked to use caution while driving through the construction area.

“I am thrilled that the work for the traffic calming project on Woodland Shores is beginning,” said Charleston County 
Council Vice Chairwoman Jenny Costa-Honeycutt. “I thank Charleston County staff members who worked on this project, 
which will ultimately make the area safer for all.” 

----------- 
In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 

(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours.
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